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In the frame of the project “The wolves and local communities in Vrancea County” it has 
been conceived and achieved a leaflet which promote the use of electrical fences for 
sheepfolds and also in order to reduce the wolfs poaching phenomena, it has been 
conceived a poster entitled “Poaching – illegal activity”. These materials were disseminated 
in the city halls from mountain area where it has been registered poaching cases and also at 
the meetings with inhabitants. Through informative campaign about electrical fences 
function, in this spring there were achieved meetings with shepherds from Soveja, Campuri 
and Vizantea localities.  
 

 
 
Beginning with February 2006, in order to establish the management plan for wolfs 
protection in Vrancea, a team formed by members of ACDB and EPA work on detailing the 
action plan with Forestry Department Focsani institution.  
 
After some field trips for tracing out the cases of poaching wolfs, we has investigated 2 
cases in Nereju and Vizantea.  
 
For achieve the web page dedicated to wolf protection in Vrancea, it has been conceived 
the structure of the page. At this moment the web page is in work. 

 


